
 

 
 
 
March 25, 2022 
 
 
Office of the Select Board 
Natick Town Hall 
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA 01760 
 
RE:  PEG Interactive Program Guide 
 
Dear Select Board Members:  
 
The purpose of this letter is to outline Comcast’s agreement to engage in future discussions with the 
Issuing Authority relative to public, educational and governmental (“PEG”) access programming 
advancements.  In light of PEG access programming discussions during the renewal license negotiation, 
Comcast will commit to the following: 
 
PEG PROGRAMMING ON INTERACTIVE PROGRAMMING GUIDE 
Comcast agrees that Comcast representatives will meet with the Issuing Authority or its designee(s) 
upon written request of the Issuing Authority prior to the sixth (6th) anniversary of the Effective Date of 
the 2022 Natick Renewal to discuss the economic and technical feasibility and placement of Natick PEG 
access channel programming schedule information on the Comcast Natick cable television system 
Interactive Programming Guide. 
 
If you have any questions about the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
  

Gregory Franks 
___________________________________________ 
Comcast 
 


